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added to the equipment, so that at the present time the equipment of the de-
partment is abreast with any of the engineering schools and 1s probably much
superior to the majority ot them.

CHEMICAL ENGINEERING

The main changes in the course of study of this department during the
past year were in the direction of concentrating the attention of the student
on a subject for several hours per week for one term, rather than having
the subject under consideration tor a few hours peir week throughout the
year. The results of this have been most satistactory. 'The instructional
staff has been increased by the addition of Mr. W. O. Walker as Assistant in
(zeneral and Analytical Chemistry. Mr. E. E. Jones has taken the position
tormerly occupied by Mr. J. M. Large, who resigned. Laboratory work,
in many branches of the department, has been expedited by additional equip-
ment in the form of complete apparatus for the analysis ot Fuel and Illu-
minating (Gas. Considerable Platinum Ware has been obtained as well as

Crushers and Pulverizers for Ores.

ARCHITECTURE

To the instructors in this department has been added Mr. T. E. Tal-
madge, who won the European Scholarship of the Chicago Architectural
Sketch Club, in 19o4. The course of study has been changed, introducing
Physics into the work for the Junior Year. The American Traveling Schol-
arship was awarded to Mr. J. C. Johnson, '06. 'T'his 1s the first time this prize
has been awarded. Its value 1s two hundred and fitty dollars, and 1its
recipient 1s to spend at least two months traveling through Eastern cities,
studying and sketching. Through the generosity of the Art Institute, many
beautiful books and photographs, bearing on Architectural subjects, have
been obtained during the past year.

FIRE PROTECTION ENGINEERING

At the beginning of the pres- = [HéECEwrrEnen

ent school year, Mr. J. B. Finne-
oan was engaged as Instructor in
this department. The Fire Pro-
tection Curriculum has been
changed in a few respects; Elec-
fhcakthl a cch 1 n ety ‘has “been
changed from the Junior to the
Senior year, as has also the work
in Chemistry ot Fires. The lat-
ter course has been materially
strengthened and extended by the
introduction of a new text-book,
not previously available. A course
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